
 

For Immediate Release: 

Division Street Closure 

Division Street between Fifth Street and Sixth Street will be closed Monday October 22, 2018 

through Monday October 29, 2018 due to work related at 512 Division Street.  A detour 

(attached) will be posted utilizing Fifth Street, Water Street, and Sixth Street to route traffic 

around the work area.  

The City of Northfield urges motorists to always drive with caution, slow down in work zones, and never 

enter a road blocked with barriers or cones. 

For additional information contact Sean Simonson at 507-645-3049 
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Date: Rev. 6/28/2018 Author: Nicholas Schumacher Project: Division St S
Comments: 

Proposed Traffic Device Layout (Not By P.E.)
American Excavating
Division St S & 5th St E
Northfield, MN

Disclaimer - This is a proposed traffic control device layout. It has not been prepared
by a Professional Engineer and must be approved and accepted by the Road Authority. 

Safety Signs LLC does not assume any legal liability.
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